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Exciting Sports’ News- North Trafford Athletic Champions
We are very proud of all of our Sporting achievements and engagement at Gorse Hill Primary school. 
We hold the prestigious Platinum School Games Mark and are proud of how inclusive our sporting 
events are for all our pupils.
On Thursday, Mr O’Neill took a team of children to take part in the North Trafford Athletics 
Championship and we are delighted to report ate the champions for the 2nd year running! There were 
six schools competing and out of the twelve track races, we achieved 9 gold places, 2 silver and 1 
bronze. We also achieved four golds and two silvers in the field events. We are so proud!

Also, in other sporting news… the Girls’ football 
teams A and B played in a tournament. Team A 
were unbeaten with four draws and a win and 
Team B only lost one game when they played our 
Team A! Well done girls!

You can keep up-to-date with all of our Sporting 
news via our twitter feed @GorseHillPrimaryPE

Class 7, have been tasting some regional 
food as part of our Geography learning on 
the UK. We were able to locate where 
these foods come from on our UK maps as 
well. Cornish ice cream and Yorkshire 
puddings proved to be popular, closely 
followed by Scottish shortbread and 
Lancashire eccles cakes.

Year 1, have been looking at the school and its 
grounds. This weeks focus was the classroom and 
looking at what an aerial view was. The children 
worked in teams to re-create there own aerial plan 
of our classroom. They did a fantastic job! 



Dates for your Diary!
January
30th Jan- Last swimming for class 11
February
1st Feb- Young Voices
7th Feb- School Disco
10th Feb- School closes for Half term
20th Feb- School reopens 8:50am
21st Feb- M&M Production- Literary 
Heritage- Scrooge
March
1st Mar- Horace Bike Repair
22nd Mar- Parents’ Evening
23rd Mar- Science Day
27th Mar- Halle music concert Y4 TBC

GOLDEN TIME
At Gorse Hill Primary School, we love our Friday Golden Time. For the last 50 minutes of the week, 
pupils are rewarded for their good behavior and excellent effort by choosing from a range of exciting 
activities. Here are some photos from the Spring Term choices.
Activities include: Boomwhackers, monochrome art club, watercolour painting, mindful activities, 
board games and movies, party games, girls’ football, multi-sports, basket ball, library club, sewing and 
just dance.


